

**The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Student's Archery club, held on 26/1/06**

The meeting opened at 18:06

1. Apologies for Absence: Adam, Owain  
Present: James, Mitch, Alex, Ross, Sarah, Lawrence,  
Emma, Ian,  
Absent: Sonia
2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.
3. Main Business
  - a. County Champs: We have been entered.
  - b. BUSA: (**Alex**) Entries should be in to the AU ASAP. Competition date is 4/3/06. It is probable that we will need to stay overnight on the Friday as it is in Exeter. The cost for this is probably subsidised.
  - c. Loughborough BUTTS: **Ian** to buy new faces. **Ross** to find out about stands from Jon.
  - d. Drivers: For Oxford BUTTS, Ross/Mitch. For Notts. BUTTS, Jungle. For BUSA, Ross/Mitch
  - e. Social to be organised by **Emma** for week 15 or 16. Suggestions include Chinese and quasar/bowling.
  - f. Club Clothing: (**Mitch**) Clothing designs finalised. Representations to be drawn up so that people will know what they are buying.  
  
Cost:  
Fleece (l/s) £17  
Fleece (s/s) £15.50  
Polo shirt £12  
T-shirt £9  
Hoodies TBC
  - g. Summer Shooting: An indoor shoot will hopefully be included in the shooting sessions this year in addition to outdoor shooting.
  - h. Metal detector: We should buy a metal detector for the outdoor season. **Ian** to find out how much one will cost.
  - i. Coaching: **Lawrence** to poll people to find a working solution to our coaching problems

- j. Taster Day for AU: **Mitch** will be cornering experienced archers for help. **Ian** to check we have enough arrows and make more if not. **Mitch** to sort out risk assessment and try to get set-up time from AU.

4. Any Other Business

5. Session rota

- a. Sat James
- b. Sun James
- c. Mon Mitch
- d. Wed Emma (the "worm" shoot)
- e. Sat **Cancelled**
- f. Sun Ian
- g. Mon Mitch
- h. Wed Ross

6. Confirmation of next meeting

- a. Proposed for 9/2/06

7. Meeting Closed: 19:09